
From: John M. Joseph 
Sent: Tuesday, March 10, 2020 11:07 AM 
To: Graham, Mark 
Cc: Kelly Wright; mchone1 
Subject: 2001 Guadalupe St (C14-2020-0007) 
 

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***  

 

Mark, 
  
On behalf of our client, Powell-Corbett, LLC (the “Owner”), we formally request to postpone the above-
referenced case from the March 10, 2020, Planning Commission hearing to the March 24, 2020, 
Planning Commission hearing.  We request this postponement to work with University Area Partners 
regarding the proposed zoning request.  This is our first request for postponement. 
By copy of this email I am requesting the concurrence of Mike McHone in this postponement request.  
  
Thank you, 
  
  
  
John M. Joseph 
Attorney 

COATS|ROSE  
A PROFESSIONAL CORPORATION  
  
Terrace 2 
2700 Via Fortuna, Suite 350  
Austin, Texas 78746 
Direct: 1-512-541-3593 
Fax: 1-512-469-9408    
www.coatsrose.com 
  
** Effective December 1, 2019, our Austin office address will now be Terrace 2, 2700 Via Fortuna, Suite 
350, Austin, Texas 78746 ** 
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